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1. Staff assisted with delivery of fliers to homeowners Winship area regarding Winship Bridge 

replacement project surveying crew work. 
 

2. Staff helped with the installation of the new Town Hall, Fire and Police signs and painted more 
red curbs.  
 

3. Staff hired fencing contractor to replace the wood fence in front of the Corporation Yard.  
 

4. Staff located the original Marin Municipal Water District (MMWD) water supply to the median 
on Sir Francis Drake Boulevard at Bolinas Ave.  Staff worked with MMWD staff to confirm the 
water supply still functions and will be ready to connect to a new backflow device when the 
median landscape project is started later this month.   

       
5. Staff removed the Arbor from the entrance to Ross Common. The 6”x6” posts had rotted off in 

the concrete footings. The entire structure had dry rot and decomposition and had become a 
safety hazard. The Arbor was built in 1965.  
 

6. Staff scheduled a meeting the beginning of October with a professional to look at our Buffano 
Bear. It is in need of refinishing and maintenance.  In addition, we are going to have the 
Veterans Monument sealed and maintained. 
 

7. The downtown banners have been changed from summer to fall. Thank you RPOA.  
 

8. The Corporation Yard building was power washed, the T1-11 siding was re-stained; windows and 
doors were scrapped, sanded and repainted. Staff cleaned the yard, re-organized stored 
supplies and barricades to make room for the painters. Staff replaced building outdoor plugs, 
trimmed up trees around the building roof and cleaned the gutters.    
 

9. Building Permits and Resale Inspections (September Income report attached). 
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